M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 1, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Ignite Institute

This project consists of renovations to approximately 185,000bsf of existing building donated to the district from a private source.  The project will create a 1,000 student academy which will have lab spaces developed around career pathways and will be based on a Project Based Learning schedule/environment with a lot of open, collaborative learning spaces.  The entire building will be upgraded, some areas more so than others, with full food service and PE spaces being created.  Many of the existing rooms can be repurposed while other areas will have to be created as required to meet the architectural program requirements.  There will also be some site work involved for the site which is approximately 21 acres.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the Ignite Institute, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
